## **CSHS Daily Announcements**

Tuesday October 22, 2024

Homecoming tickets are still on sale and are now \$25. Please buy all tickets online using the QR code. All students must meet school requirements to attend the dance. There will be no refunds.

The Unity Club meeting is today after school! Special Olympics Volunteers, Athletes, Partners, and any interested staff members are invited.

Are you a Junior or Senior interested in the medical field? There will be a field trip to Mariners Hospital for "A Day in the life of a nurse" on Wednesday, November 6. This is a great opportunity to get a behind the scenes look at not only nursing, but lots of different medical areas and opportunities. There are a limited number of spots available for the trip, so please come get an application in the front office. Completed applications are due October 31.

The Art Club and NAHS Pumpkin Carving Contest is this Thursday right after school! Prizes, food, and fun! See Mrs. DeSantis in the Art room or scan the QR code on our posters to reserve your pumpkin before we run out!

If you missed picture day, retakes are Wednesday, November 6th.

PBIS is hosting a Class Penny Wars competition, stop by our table at both lunches this week to drop off change to help your class win! Pennies are positive points for your class, silver is negative points for other classes, the winner will be announced at the Pep Rally! PBIS Members check the Google Classroom

Juniors- Ms. Rosenow still has orange class shirts available for class color day tomorrow. Stop by room 4-105 with \$20 or pay via Revtrak.

Students, please go on google classroom and vote for Homecoming King and Queen if you have not done so already. You have until noon tomorrow to vote.

Also, Powder Puff Game tonight at 6:30PM

A very special congratulations to Gavin Matheis who, this past week traveled to Las Vegas to participate in the Freakshow Preseason-National Championship Tournament. Gavin finished with a perfect 6-0 mark. He defeated three wrestlers from California, one from Texas, one from Montana, and one from Montana on his way to capturing the Pre-Season National Championship in the 106-pound, 18U division. Congratulations Gavin.

As we get into Homecoming Week, it's important to remember that good behavior is key to keeping the event fun and enjoyable for everyone. Disruptive or inappropriate actions will not be tolerated, and anyone failing to follow the rules may be removed from the Lip Dub. Let's make this week one to remember!

The school wide lip dub is approaching. The class color parts will be filmed on Wednesday during Homeroom. Go all out in your class color. Also, make class signs to hold. The green and gold parts will be filmed Friday after Volleypuff. Wear Green and gold on Friday and make signs for Coral Shores. Your homeroom teacher has been given directions about where to go. This is a reminder to all students that your behavior is caught on camera. Anyone who does anything inappropriate will be held responsible. When the camera goes by show your best Coral Shores School Spirit.

The HIP club will be sponsoring a blood drive on Oct. 31. All donors will receive refreshments and a Halloween t-shirt. New this year, if you accumulate 4 donations before graduation, you will earn a cord to

wear at graduation. There will be a table at lunch to get your consent form and sign up or stop by the school nurse's office.

BE SAFE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE READY TO LEARN, BE RESPONSIBLE, BE EMPOWERED

Happy Birthday shout outs for today: Mia Feola & Natalie Shepherd